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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Gryphon Day 

• Trevor Foster 

• Ethan Goddard 

• Reid Hagerman 

• Kevin Huffman 

• Davyd Kartashov 

• Sheri Kehoe 

• Rory Meiklejohn 

• Barb Merenyi 

• Patrick Mountney 

• Cheryl Reesor 

• Kevin Wyers 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Jorge Abrego – 1 year 

• Mike Corrigan JR. – 1 year 

• Robin Gallagher – 6 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

INSTAGRAM PAGE 

Please follow our NEW Instagram 

page at mirmil_products. 

 

How do you stop bacon from curling in 

the frying pan? 

… take away its broom.. haha 

 

 

AFTER HOURS SOCIAL HOUR 

We had a relaxing after work meet up at the 

local micro pub, Fogorig, for a couple hours on 

June 15th. Tasty refreshments!  

The next Social Hour will be Wednesday July 12th 

at Fogorig Brewery from 5-6 p.m. Please let Sam 

know if you are interested in attending!  

We did not get enough response for our summer 

activity, so we will be hosting a couple of these 

social hours over the summer instead.  

 

FOOD DAY 

Levac Supply will be 

providing us with a BBQ 

on Wednesday July 19th.  

 

FANS ON PRODUCTION 

FLOOR 

With the warmer weather.. 

fans are great.  

Please turn them off when 

you leave. 

Thank you.  



 

 

JOB UPDATE 

The URGENT ONES: 

21010- Caddell 2030 – Lets call this the current big push job to get completed and 

out as quick as possible (as in all hands on deck) 

21005 & 21020– BL HARBERT to finish up  

22019 MB220 – 7 cards rolling through the shop 

The BIG ONES: 

22018 – Wisconsin 

22024 – Energy Plaza 

22001, 22011,22012,22013 – you’ll see some mock ups rolling through the shop. Once 

they are done and approved…the real work starts. Not too hard but lots of it. 

22003 – Caesar’s – The second batch should be hitting the shop in a few months – 

metal & our usual custom work.  

23004 - Tesla is a complex job…. but has a small number of work orders – and the 

last of the biggest sections – ship out early next week – Thank you to everyone that 

took part in making this happen in a safe and controlled (damage free!) way.   

We have a few smaller jobs coming up to fit in-between the big jobs.  

The Stirling Library was a big success, so now we’re helping out the Stirling 

Playground. Go Stirling! 

Thanks for everyone’s hard work.   

 

 

We are closed Friday June 30th for the holiday and will reopen with regular hours on 

Monday July 3rd.  

Stay safe and have a great Canada Day! 

 


